eStart

eStart must be utilized to obtain clearance and reserve accounts within AIG Corporate Systems.  It is also used as a resource in conjunction with OFAC  review and clearance.
All Program Administrators must complete and sign the eStart Program Administrator Agreement along with the eStart User Request Form for all intended users, prior to being granted eStart access.
For purposes of clearing and reserving your accounts within the AIG Corporate Systems, we require that you utilize the eStart application made available to you through your MyAIG Home Page.
For training on the eStart system and for assistance with any post-training questions, users can contact our Client Service Representative, Cathy Churchill,  at (617)330-8444 or via e-mail at cathleen.churchill@aig.com 



